# Lake of the Woods Democratic Club

Newsletter

By Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman

LOW Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



## Please Purchase Your ticket to the Club Picnic!

The Special Events Committee decided to purchase all the food for the picnic rather than have club members bring side dishes to share. Therefore, we need to know how much food to order by June 11th. The ticket price is \$12. For your convenience, tickets can be purchased at:

www.lowdemocrats.org
If you choose this method of
payment, there is a small charge
from the credit card companies. If
you want to purchase more than
one ticket on the website, you will
need to add again to the shopping
cart.

Or You can mail your check written to the LOW Democratic Club to: Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508

#### Or You can write your check and give it to Valerie when you attend our

to Valerie when you attend our Political Trivia night or Book Club meeting.

Or You can contact Howard, our Treasurer and make arrangements with him at: HNewman113@gmail.com

Due to the need to know how much food to purchase in advance, there will be no walk-in ticket sales at the event.



### New Project for the Environment Committee

Jeanne Allen, the Environment
Committee Chairman, has gotten
permission for our club to plant our
Butterfly garden in a mulched area at
Spotswood Park. This is a beautiful
spot. She met with the Committee at
the Gazebo and has ordered the
milkweed plants and will also look
into adding some Butterfly bushes.
Committee members will be planting
soon.

You can join Jeanne in this and other projects. Contact her at: JeanneMAllen23@gmail.com or call her at 540-972-9262

#### Meet the Candidate!

Jennifer Heinz, our Program
Chairman, has scheduled Jay Jones,
who is running for Attorney General,
to be our speaker at the May
meeting. Jones has been endorsed
by Governor Ralph Northam. Kerry
will be sending everyone the Zoom
link soon for this meeting on
Wednesday, May 12th at 1 PM.



## Can't Decide Who To Vote For?

Following the club meeting, those who are having difficulty making up their minds who to vote for will have an opportunity to stay on the Zoom meeting for a discussion. This is optional. Dave Kraus will lead the discussion.

## Join us for an Evening of Political Trivia!

Please join Democratic Club members for an evening of wine and Political Trivia on Thursday, May 13 at 7 PM at Valerie's home 209 Gold Valley Rd.

RSVP to Valerie at: VSmallwoodFNP@aol.com



#### **Dinner with Democrats**

Since Kerry is not ready to start up Drinking Liberally yet, we are having Dinner with Democrats on the 4th Thursday of the month (May 27th). An email invitation will go out a week in advance. We will plan to meet in the back room of Graze. Of course, if the weather is nice, perhaps we can all meet on the patio! Mark your calendars.

### Democratic Club Book Club

The next Book Club meeting will be on Thursday, June 10th at 7 PM at the home of Jen Heinz: 209 Freedom Rd

We are reading Twilight of Democracy by Anne Applebaum. Want to join us? Contact Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at SheilaClark769@gmail.com.